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I oppose HB 2961.  This places undue financial burden on builders of new buildings 

and parking structures and places responsibility of private fueling needs for a minority 

of citizens that choose EV as a mode of transportation on new construction, leaving 

existing building/parking structure owners with no financial investment.  It also does 

nothing for the fueling needs of the MAJORITY of citizens.  What about all of the 

existing buildings and parking structures?  If citizens choose to drive EV’s, then they 

should fuel at PRIVATE EV fuel kiosks, just as everyone who owns a gas/diesel 

vehicle fuels at gas/diesel stations that the government doesn’t own/operate or 

mandate to be built. 

Let the consumer dictate the market. 


